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To: Chris Bury 

18 January 2023 

Case Reference: IC-210462-S3H6 

Dear C Bury,

Further to our acknowledgement of 13 January 2023, please find attached our
response to your information request of 9 January 2023.

Yours sincerely,

William Griffiths 
Lead Information Access Officer 
Information Commissioner's Office

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF
T. 0330 313 1851 ico.org.uk twitter.com/iconews
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice at www.ico.org.uk/privacy-
notice.
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